
 

Memo 
 
 

Date:  December 10, 2024 
 
To:  Families of LIGHT Christian Academy 
 
From:  Pastor Thomas Odom, Head of School 
 
Re:  Christmas Parties, Student Holidays, Christmas Break, and 3rd Quarter 

Christmas Parties 
All of our classrooms/learning centers will be having their Christmas celebrations on Thursday, December 20. All needed 
items will be provided by the school. If you have any questions, please contact the school office. 

Early Dismissal  
Thursday, December 19, is an early release day using the Friday dismissal schedule. Please ensure arrangements are 
made to ensure all students are picked up on time. 

Student Holidays 
As per our school calendar, Friday, December 20, is a Student Holiday, school will be out of session. 
 
Christmas Holiday Break  
Christmas Holiday Break for students will be Monday, December 23 – Friday, January 3. Please note that the school 
office will be closed Monday, December 23 – Friday, January 3. School resumes on Monday, January 6. We pray you 
have a safe and happy holiday with your family! Merry Christmas! 
 
After Christmas Break  
The 3rd quarter of the school year will begin when students return on Monday, January 6. There are many exciting 
events happening during the second part of the school year! Some of these events include winter MAP Growth testing, 
Parent Meetings, Spirit Week, Field Day, CGACS Academic Bowls, and Regional Student Convention. Please watch for 
updates when your child returns from Christmas break! 

 
If you have any questions regarding the above information, please contact the school office. 

 
Thanks! 


